THE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG

香港



大 學

MR CHENG Hong Yung Principal SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School 397 Kwai Shing Circuit Kwai Chung New Territories

September 27, 2024

Dear Mr. Cheng

Greetings from The University of Hong Kong!

We extend our sincere gratitude for your support of the "HKU First in the School Scholarship." We are truly impressed by the exceptional academic accomplishments of your students and are delighted to announce that **CHEUNG Hei Ming** is awarded the Scholarship. It would be our honour if you could present the scholarship award to your student on behalf of HKU.

We believe that this Scholarship will inspire the students and motivate them to consistently strive for academic excellence. Such recognition will also encourage other prospective students to aim for their highest potential in their studies. We hope you will continue to nominate deserving students for this Scholarship, with invitations to be sent to you in coming months.

Once again, thank you for your longstanding support and partnership with HKU. We look forward to our further collaboration and mutual growth in the years ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Bennett Yim

Bennett Jim

Director of Undergraduate Admissions

and International Student Exchange

